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05 February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Senior Phase Course Choice Information Session for S4 & S5 Parents 
 
You will be aware, from our previous communications, that we are holding a special information session for 
parents with children in S4 and S5 regarding their Course Choice for school session 2024/25. 
 
This session will take place online (via Microsoft Teams) at 5.30pm on Tuesday 25 February 2025.  The session 
will last approximately 30 minutes.   
 
The course choice information session will focus on your child’s senior phase course choice options and how to 
successfully complete the process.  We will also share important information to help you in supporting your child 
to make an informed course choice.  We will cover key areas such as progressing within the Senior Phase, Senior 
Phase pathways and the Scottish Credit and Qualifications Framework.  We will also discuss and share helpful 
links and resources from Skills Development Scotland, Dundee City Council and the National Parent Forum of 
Scotland. 
 
You can join the session on your computer or mobile app by using this link: https://tinyurl.com/BA-CC-S4-S5 
 
Alternatively, from Microsoft Teams, you can use the Meeting ID: 396 502 049 207; Passcode: ah3KN9uM. 
 
I do hope you will join us for this very important, and informative, parental information session. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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